Executive Summary:  
Proposed Calendar for 2011-2012 School Year
Actions to Date: 
The calendar committee this year was comprised of representatives from the School Board, administration, the WCEA, the WCESPA and parent representatives.  A survey was available for students, staff and community to provide input for the committee.  Over 300 people responded to the survey so we will plan to continue that in future years.  After the draft was created, opportunities for feedback were provided to committee members and other groups that either could not attend the meeting or might be affected by the calendar.  This calendar was built by consensus and seems to meet the needs of the community and meets the attendance requirements established by the state.  
Financial Implications:
None
Recommended Motion:
That the Board of School Directors adopts the 2011-2012 School Calendar as presented.

